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MEMORANDUM FOR: Jon R. Johnson, Acting Director 
Division of Reactor projects (DRP) 

FROM: Alan R. Herdt, Chief 
Reactor Projects Branch 3, DRP 

SUBJECT: PLANT PERFORMANCE REVIEW MEETING SUMMARY 

The plant performance review for Projects Branch 3 facilities was 
conducted on July 16, 1992. The items discussed included overall 
plant status; licensee's performance in each SALP functional 
area; master inspection plan (MIP); allegations status; escalated 
enforcement status; open item list; licensing issues; team 
inspections; and licensee's activities for each facility.  
Participants from the meeting are listed in enclosure. 7 

This review resulted in the following comments, recommendations 
and conclusions: 

MIP DATA 

- The MIP and activity schedule data available for review 
during this meeting were in the process of being revised by 
the Technical Support Staff (TSS). When the revised data 
sheets are reissued, each Region II Section should review 
this data and advise the appropriate DRP Section Chief of 
any required changes. The DRP Section Chief will request 
that TSS make any additional changes to the MIP data sheets.  

- The McGuire SALP cycle ended on August 1, 1992. Each 
Division should provided DRP Branch 3 any recommended MIP 
changes for the upcoming SALP cycle prior to August 14, 
1992, to permit these changes to be made by TSS prior to the 
SALP Board Meeting On September 10, 1992.  

CATAWBA 

- No performance trend changes were noted in any SALP 
functional area.  

- On July 14, 1992, following the SALP presentation at the 
site, the NRC staff met with local governmental officials.  
This closed out inspection module 94600.  

MCGUIRE 

- No performance trend changes were noted in any SALP 
functional area.  
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All core modules were to be completed prior to the end of 
the SALP cycle (August 1, 1992) 

OCONEE 

No performance trend changes were noted in any SALP 
functional area.  

HATCH 

- The previous SALP cycle for Hatch ended on May 30, 1992.  
The Initial SALP Report .was issued during the week of 
July 27, 1992. Therefore, only a limited discussion of 
plant Hatch was made during the meeting.  

VOGTLE 

- No adverse performance trend changes were noted .in any SALP 
functional area. Improvements were noted in the number of 
scrams and safety system actuations.  

- A number of allegations at Vogtle are in the process of 
being closed.  

Alan R. Herdt 

Enclosure: 
List of Attendees 

cc w/encl: 
S Ebneter, ORA A. Herdt, DRP 
L. Reyes, ORA A. Belisle, DRP 
P. Stohr, DRSS P. Skinner, DRP 
B. Mallett, DRSS P. Harmon, DRP 
A. Gibson, DRS K. VanDoorn, DRP 
E. Merschoff, DRS W. Orders, DRP 
D. Matthews, NRR W. Miller, DRP 
D. Collins, DRSS S. Ninh, DRP 
W. Cline, DRSS 
T. Peebles, DRS 
C. Julian, DRS 

*FOR PREVIOUS CONCURRENCE SEE ATTACHED 
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